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I am 100% against Oregon changing to in person voting! Vote by mail is safe, secure 

and convenient! There is no proof of voter fraud and all in person voting would do is 

suppress the voices of the people, because not all people can get time off work or 

stand in line for hours. There is absolutely no reason for this to change other than 

wanting less poeple to vote! If the sponsers of this bill are so sure that Oregonians 

want to vote in person, let them vote on it, by mail, of course! 


